
Sharing the Vision
NEWS FROM THE NATIONAL EXECUTIVE COUNCIL

Covid and the Quinquennial
Many are raising concerns about how Covid may affect the Quinquennial, and at this point it’s too early 
to say for sure. We will, of  course, abide by whatever guidelines are set by the CDC, the city of  Phoenix, 
and the Sheraton Hotel. It is highly unlikely that we will cancel, but certainly the health and safety of  all 
is our main concern. Closer to August, we will update all those registered for the Q. 

Do you need help registering for the Quinquennial?
Back by popular demand, we have scheduled another Zoom presentation to walk you through the 
Quinquennial registration process. If  you have questions about the 2022 Quinquennial, join us on 
Saturday, May 21, at 2:00 PM Eastern (1:00 PM Central, 12:00 Noon Mountain, 11:00 AM Pacific). 
RSVP by sending an email to ofsusa.qcongress@gmail.com

National Executive Council Elections
The National Elections have been rescheduled for October 15, 2022. A new call for nominations will go 
out on April 15, 2022. Kate Kleinert, OFS, and Emma Lozowski, OFS, co-chairs of  the Nominations 
Committee, will contact each person nominated, including those nominated last year, to confirm their 
willingness to serve on the National Executive Council. Let us ask the Holy Spirit to guide the 
nomination process.

Share a word of encouragement
Send a greeting from your fraternity or Region

Advertise your business or promote a cause

The Q Program booklet will be distributed at the Q and shared on our website

Page size: 8.5” x 11”
Full Page-$200
Half Page-$120

Quarter Page $65
Business Card size-$35

Patron-$25 (one line in list of patrons)
For an order form, or more information contact Sharon Dale, OFS

Call 715-423-4136 or Email shadale@wctc.net
Don’t wait! Deadline is April 30, 2022

Please support the Q and your Franciscan Family




